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Dear parents/carers,  
 
Next academic year, a new version of iPal will be used for parents/carers to book places in ‘Breakfast 
Club’ and ‘After School Club’.  
 
The link to this new version is below. The new version may allow you to use your existing details to 
log in but please do not use these details. Please register as a new user.  
 
The version is now live so you can book now for places in September!  
 
https://prentonprimaryschool.ipalbookings.com/  
 
The link below has a video tutorial explaining how to make a booking. I will try to send this link 
electronically too so it is easier to access.  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=M-yhz9B5U04&ab_channel=CompleteEducationSolutions   
 
 
Yours sincerely  
Elaine Griffiths.  
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